
        
 

 
 

	
Join	us	for	the		

 

31st Annual MCCPTA 

Special Education Recognition Ceremony 
on	

Thursday,	May	16,	2019	
	
at	

Rockville	High	School	
2100	Baltimore	Road	

Rockville,	Maryland	20851	
	

Reception:	6:15	to	6:45	p.m.	
Ceremony:	7:00	to	9:00	p.m.	

	
Please	RSVP	by	Tuesday,	May	1,	2019	

	
to	
	

			Rachel	Watanabe	at	SpecialEd@mccpta.org                                
       

              
          “If	something	isn't	special,	then	it's	ordinary.”		―	Nora	Roberts	
 

  

                                        


